
From: Victoria S.Davis 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, May 06, 2013 2:41 PM 
Robin Brigade 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Districtl; DIST2; District3; District4; DistrictS 
Budget study sessions 

To: Clerk of the Board, Robin Brigode 
Supervisor District l, Ally Miller 
Supervisor District 2, Ramon Valadez 
Supervisor District 3, Sharon Bronson 
Supervisor District 4, Ray Carroll 
Supervisor District 5, Richard Elias 

Please give the residents of Pima County an opportunity to learn about the proposed Pima County budget in the 
budget study sessions requested by Supervisor Ally Miller. 

l have lived in Pima County since 1971 and am very concerned about your proposed prope11y tax increase, poor 
road maintenance, and lack of transparency in past budget passages. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
Vicki Davis 
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